Dear Sir/Madam

Taxi Rank Provision in Maidstone - Consultation 26 September - 17 October 2014

Maidstone Borough Council is currently reviewing taxi rank provision within its town centre and we would like to hear your views on the current and future provision of ranks. For example; are there enough, are they in the right place? We are also considering two specific proposals for; 1) Establishing permanent taxi rank bays in the lower High Street following the completion of the High Street redevelopment.

2) Swapping the current taxi rank outside of 'Lush' in the upper High Street/top of Gabriel's Hill with the disabled parking spaces outside of Natwest Bank on the opposite side of the road.

How you can respond

Specific templates are not provided, however a response to the following question would be useful:

 Do you agree with the proposals outlined above? If not, what alternatives would you suggest and why?

We welcome your response to these questions as part of our consultation period. The deadline for receiving responses is no later than 4.30pm on Friday 17 October 2014.

Please return your responses no later than 4.30pm on Friday 22 August 2014 to:

'Taxi Rank Provision in Maidstone - Consultation'

Licensing Team
Maidstone Borough Council
Maidstone House
King Street, Maidstone, Kent ME15 6JQ
Alternatively, responses can be submitted by email to;
licensing@maidstone.gov.uk